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I am writing as a concerned Oregon citizen. Since the first of the yeari have seen a 

sudden increase in reports of new and increasing taxes our state government is 

working on implementing.  

 

Enough is enough. We work hard for the money we have, and we budget and make 

sure it covers everything needed. We always have and continue to live beneath our 

means. This type of strict budgeting is how progress happens. The state of Oregon is 

mismanaging our money if they still don't have enough.  Our prices on fuel are 

already higher than most other states. Oregon is the 4th highest in the country for 

fuel prices.  

 

Please do not even consider passing this bill. I don't feel like our current governor 

and majority leaders care at all about we the people who live and work in this 

beautiful state.  


